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Consultation Evening Appointments 

Thank you to all of those parents and carers that 

attended consultation evenings that were held 

over two nights, 23rd and 24th October 2012. We 

have had many positive comments from the 

questionnaires received back and if you still have 

not sent yours back, please do so as soon as 

possible. 

 

Norwood Christmas Fayre 

The Christmas Fayre will be taking place on Friday 

7th December 2012 starting at 3-15pm and 

finishing at 5-30pm. There will be Homemade 

Cakes, Craft Room where the children can make 

reindeer food and christmas cards, Auction Board, 

Cash Prizes can be won throughout the fayre 

(keep your eyes peeled!!!) Tombola’s, Hot Food 

and Refreshments and the Grand Raffle where the 

main prize is a Kindle Fire to be won!!! Father 

Christmas will be there in the grotto to meet all of 

the children. 

 

Penalty Notices 

Just to inform parents/carers that we have been 

informed by the Local Authority that when they 

issue penalty notices for unauthorised absence, 

there has been an increase in the fine payment. 

The fine is now £60 per child per parent/carer, 

which if unpaid after 28 days rises to £120 per 

child per parent/carer.  

 

Nut Free School 

Please may we again remind parents/carers that 

Norwood Primary School is a nut free school. This 

means that it is not permissible for pupils or 

adults to bring to school any foods that may 

contain nuts, including peanut butter, chocolate 

and hazelnut spread, cakes and cereal bars. Thank 

you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who kindly donated to this 

worthy charity. It was much appreciated and we 

raised a fantastic £176.05. 

 

Payments 

May we please remind you that any payments sent 

into school must be brought into school via your 

child/children and their class, so that it can be 

recorded in the payments log book where it can be 

easily traced. Please place in a named envelope 

stating what the payment is for and how much is 

contained inside. We do sell money pockets in 

school, please contact the school office if you would 

like to purchase any money pockets which are £2.00 

for 30 envelopes. 

 

Diary Dates 

• Friday 30th November 2012 – Dress Down 

Day, in return for a donation towards the 

Christmas Fayre 

• Monday 3rd December  - Friday 7th 

December 2012 – Book Fayre in school every 

morning, after school every day and at the 

Christmas Fayre 

• Friday 7th December 2012 – Christmas Fayre. 

Please keep this date in your diaries 

• Monday 10th December 2012 – Year 3 and 4 

Christmas performance at Brookside Church 

• Tuesday 11th December 2012 – Year 5 and 6 

Christmas performance at Paston Church 

• Thursday 13th December 2012 – Reception’s 

Christmas performance at school  

• Friday 14th December 2012 – Year 1 and 2 

Christmas performance at school 

• Wednesday 19th December 2012 – School 

Christmas dinner 

• Friday 21st December 2012 – Christmas 

Parties 

 

Goodbye 

Unfortunately we have had to say goodbye to 

Mrs Roe who was our Year 2 Teacher. Mrs Roe 

resigned from her post due to on-going health 

issues. We would like to thank her for all her hard 

work for the school and wish her well in the 

future. We welcome Miss Mulligan to our team at 

Norwood School and her post as Year 2 Teacher. 


